

Marine Safety Information Bulletin 03-20 March 31, 2020

Facilities and Port Operations COVID-19 Impacts Reporting

As Admiral Timme pointed out in MSIB 09-20, the uninterrupted flow of commerce on our Marine Transportation System (MTS) is critical to both National Security and National economic well-being. During this National emergency for COVID-19 it is paramount that the Coast Guard safeguards the continued operation of the MTS to ensure our domestic supply chain continues uninterrupted.

To this end, Marine Safety Unit Port Arthur is asking facilities with a maritime nexus to report COVID-19 impacts and status using Coast Guard Form CG-11410A and to update the information as conditions change. This will provide the Coast Guard and the Department of Homeland Security greater visibility on the impacts to, and needs of, the maritime community. Reports should be sent to MSUPA-MTSRU@uscg.mil.

CG-11410A is available via:

HOMEPORT: https://homeport.uscg.mil/port-directory/port-arthur-and-lake-charles VTS Port Arthur Website: https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard's HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.uscg.mil and the VTS website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please call VTS Port Arthur at (409) 719-5070 or the Operations Center at (409) 723-6500.

M. TWOMEY

Captain, U. S. Coast Guard

Captain of the Port